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What follows is an editorial reflecting the personal view of an MVC member on an important environmental, 

cultural, and urban planning issue in Honolulu. The newsletter staff has decided to include opinion pieces in 

Mānoa Connection that are written with accurate information and a clear message as a means of allowing 

individual expression.  However, in doing so, we are not necessarily endorsing the opinion.  We invite others to 

express their views on a topic they feel strongly about. Contact Richelle Fujioka at rfujioka@punahou.edu if 

interested. 
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